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EXPIRY OF CONTRACT OF PROF. MICHAEL K. KIPTOO CEO, KMTC

This is to notify you that the contract of Prof. Michael Kiptoo as Chief Executive Officer (CEO)
of the Kenya Medical Training College (KMTC) is due to expire on 6" December, 2021.

At a Board meeting held on 3 November, 2021, the Board of Directors declined the request
by Prof. Kiptoo, for the renewal of his contract. He is, therefore, to proceed on terminal
leave effective today, 3 November 2021, pending the expiry of his contract. In the
circumstances, Prof. Kiptoo is henceforth not allowed to transact any official business of the
College. 1 take this opportunity to thank the outgoing CEO for his professionalism and the
diligent manner in which he executed his duties during his time at KMTC and wish him all
the best in his future endeavours.

- Further, I wish to inform you that Dr. Kelly Oluoch, Deputy Director, Finance, Planning and
Administration, has with immediate effect been appointed as the acting CEO.

Please

te these c_hjﬂggs,a'ad accord Dr. Oluoch all the necessary support in this regard.
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